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This bill is ANTIDEMOCRATIC and seeks to lower voter turnout by making it 

challenging to vote if you don't have a car, have inflexible work hours, have 

obligations to care for someone sick or for children, or have mobility issues. Oregon 

has voter turnout that is higher than the national average and our mail in ballots have 

been a secure and successful system. The cases of voter fraud are so incredibly 

isolated and do not outweigh the benefits of mail-in-ballots. Don't take away our mail-

in ballots. 


